
 

  

12 February 2024 
 

34H Meet the Teacher - Postponed 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, we will be unable to have our Meet the Teacher 
this Wednesday 14 February 2024.  
 
Alternatively, we will hold the two sessions for Meet the Teacher in 34H’s classroom 
in Week 4 on Monday 19 February 2024. 
  
The first session will be held between 8.30am and 8.45am and the second between 
8.45am and 9am. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your flexibility.  

 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Melissa Hale    Jared Madden   Bert Lo Campo 
Classroom Teacher  Assistant Principal  Principal 
 


